
Project Update: August, 2016 

The summer survey of fruit bats and conservation awareness was done in peak hunting 
season (fruiting season of Chiuri plant) in Shaktikhor and Shiddi VDCs but at the same 
time school awareness and outreach activities couldn't be done due to monsoon vacation 
(15th July-20th August) in proposed school. The awareness programme to remaining villages 
and school outreach and conservation programme will continue after 20th August. 

Bat hunting sites were visited to assess additional threats and status of fruit bats. Hunter’s 
encounters during our visit were well informed about importance of fruit bats and 
possible impact if the hunting continues in future. 

Different threats recorded during summer field survey 



Banner, Poster, T-shirt and Brochure displayed in different public places 





Conservation awareness material (brochure, poster, t-shirt, and banner) was produced and 
distributed during the community meeting/conservation awareness programme. The banner 
was displayed in relevant public places and poster was posted in different public places 
as well as brochure was distributed to local people. Local people and concern stakeholder 
were questionnaires after the conservation awareness and they show the positive attitude 
towards bat conservation. 

Conservation awareness programme 

Next steps 
Our most important next step is to continue conservation awareness to the local people in the 
study area and if possible nearby VDCs. The especial focus will be done in conservation 
classes and school outreach programme which will be conducted at the targeted school, re-
open after monsoon vacation. The short documentary about the project is in preparation. 


